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Email: sarah.knowlton@libertyutilities corn

November 25, 2014

By Hand Delivery and Electronic Mail

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

Re: DE 14-; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty
Utilities Annual Retail Rate Adjustment Filing

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. dfb/a Liberty Utilities, I
enclose an original and six copies of Liberty Utilities’ Annual Retail Rate Adjustment Filing,
which includes the pre-filed direct testimony and schedules of David B. Simek and Heather
Tebbetts and John D. Warshaw.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter.

Very truly yours,

~ 1~. k’-i~J

Sarah B. Knowlton

Suzanne Amidon, Esq.
Susan Chamberlin, Consumer Advocate
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